

The Rader Reader

Florida State Senator Kevin Rader, District 29



Dear Friends:

I hope everyone has had an enjoyable summer filled with fun family events. Looking ahead in the next few months I will be gearing up to go back to Tallahassee in September for Committee meetings. Since 2018 falls on an election year, Session will begin in January lasting for 60 days. Look out for new information on important issues affecting you and the community. If you would like receive frequent updates please email me at rader.kevin.web@flsenate.gov.

Kerin Roudes

Back to school safety

As summer winds down, back to school season is in full effect. Remember to safely share the roads with school buses, pedestrians and pay attention to school zone speeds.

Remember:

- Slow down near bus stops and watch out for kids.
- Red flashing lights and an extended stop arm means the school bus has stopped to load or unload children.
- On a two-lane road or a divided roadway with no median, all drivers in both directions must stop. DO NOT pass the school bus.
- Obey the traffic laws, signals and speed limits.
- Be patient!

Have questions or need information for school buses? Here are the numbers for Broward and Palm Beach County Transportation Call Centers.

Palm Beach County (561) 357-1110

Broward County (754) 321-4400

School Start Dates:

Palm Beach Public Schools August 14, 2017

Broward Public Schools August 21, 2017

Office Contact

<u>District:</u>

5301 N. Federal Highway Suite 135 Boca Raton, FL 33487

561-443-8170

Tallahassee:

222 Senate Office Building 404 S. Monroe Street Tallahassee, FL 32399

850-487-5029

Email:

Rader.Kevin.web@flsenate.gov